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MME recently acquired our first plug-in hybrid electric vehicle, a 2017 Ford C Max. We wanted a fuel efficient 4-seater car for 
our growing team to use for client meetings and site visits in addition to our 2007 Toyota Tacoma truck. We selected the 
environmentally friendly C-Max because it is a plug-in hybrid and delivers very low gas mileage. We installed a Seimens 30 Amp 
Stage 2 electrical charging station in our carport so we can conveniently charge the battery while parked. 

Short trips around town are powered 100% by the battery; and the hybrid gas engine enables us to go long distances when 
needed. We get 50-60 miles per gallon and our current record is 795 miles on one small 14 gallon tank of gas! We’ve been 
happy with our choice. 
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